Hello ____,
We commend you and thank you for your efforts in helping fight the spread of the COVID-19 virus. We understand that your distillery has voluntarily shifted from producing alcohol alone to producing hand sanitizer to meet the overwhelming need of the product. Acknowledging that hospitals and the medical industry are first in line for the product, we ask that the food supply industry be one of the next in line.
We are a link in the cold chain food supply and as part of the food and agriculture sector, and have been deemed an “essential business and service” under the Presidential Policy Directive 21 (PPD-21). This means we are part of the essential infrastructure keeping the country safe and fed during the national Coronavirus emergency and our employees will need to continue working. We want to keep them safe and keep the country’s food safe and on the shelves. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have the production capacity to sell to us, please do help us keep working safely and delivering food to the American people. We thank you again for your efforts and look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,
__________
Global Cold Chain Alliance Member

